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I would be glad to receive the copies of the annual report for North and Central 
Australia in respect of the aborigines if you would be so kind as to make these 
available. 
 
Each State, excepting Victoria has been good enough to do this. Victoria is not 
publishing a report at present. 
 
The copies are sought, one for self and one for the secretary of the League 
 
Thank you. 


